
    CITY OF CONWAY 
  DIVISION OF SOLID WASTE 

 
 

Holiday Notice 

 
 

Friday, March 30th, 2018     
Good Friday 

 
The Solid Waste Division will be CLOSED on 

Friday, March 30th, 2018; therefore, your 
collection/pick-up day for garbage & recycling 

will be on Thursday, March 29th, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions may be directed to  
Reggie Jenerette, Director of Solid Waste,  

at 248-1730. 


